
   GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                   Monday, January 27, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Beef & Bean Chili  

   Pizza Dippers  

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: None  

 

 

1. Attention all underwater robotics stem club members we will meet TODAY until 5PM. 

Be sure to have your ride arranged for this time. You will make any adjustments needed 

to the frame and buoyancy before our next pool meeting on Thursday. See Mrs. Halper if 

you have any questions. 

 

2. Attention all cheerleaders who still haven’t turned in their uniforms. Please clean and 

return your uniforms before Wednesday to Mrs. Halper’s room. 

 

3. Congratulations to the Dare to Dream girls who woke up early this past Saturday, despite 

the cold and rainy weather, to attend the Dare to Dream conference at College of Dupage.  

Congratulations to Abisai Medina, Angelina Garcia, Yoselin Jaramillo, Samantha 

Santana, Alondra Gaytan, Kamila Rojas, Meraly Rubio, Cristalyn Romero, Briza Toledo 

and Iriana Sanchez. 

 

4. Early Act club will have a meeting TODAY after school in room 109.  


